
Questions and Answers as of November 6, 2020 to CHFA 228-Request for Proposals (“RFP”) 

for Strategic Program Advisor: 

 

 

Question:   Can companies from outside the country apply for the RFP, and will the 

awardee be required to meet in person at CHFA’s offices or can meetings be 

held remotely? 

 

Answer: Firms with offices outside of the country are not prohibited from applying.  

However, responses will be evaluated based on the evaluation criteria listed in the 

RFP.  Presently, in accordance with Governor Lamont’s Executive Order 7B, 

meetings are being held via teleconference due to the COVID-19 public health 

crisis. 

 

Question: Can responses be submitted via email?  

 

Answer: In accordance with Section VI. “Submission Requirements” of the RFP, responses 

must be submitted electronically (email) by 12:00 p.m. on Friday, November 20, 

2020, to RFP.RFQ@chfa.org 

Question: Are copies of the most recent CHFA Housing Mortgage Finance Program 

Bond consolidated cash flows available?  

 

Answer: Copies will be made available upon request.  

 

Question: Are the results of CHFA’s recent Capital Adequacy Study available to 

respondents?  

 

Answer:  A copy of the Capital Adequacy Study/Strategic Capital Analysis is available on 

CHFA’s Website under “About Us—Requests for Proposals, CHFA 228-RFP for 

Strategic Program Advisor, Additional Documents.” 

Question: Is CHFA’s current Strategic Plan available to respondents?  

 

Answer: A copy of CHFA’s Strategic Plan is available on CHFA’s Website under “About 

Us—Requests for Proposals, CHFA 228-RFP for Strategic Program Advisor, 

Additional Documents.” 
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